
From: DAVID DOFFING
To: City Council
Subject: Re: Polley field
Date: Friday, January 28, 2022 6:32:02 AM

Please don’t remove Polley field it is a place for kids to come to play baseball  this is not a time to remove outdoor
outlets for kids this place as and should always be for kids to play baseball, PLEASE SAVE POLLEY FIELD
a lot of sad kids and parents if you do and our family would be one of those sad 
Thanks
David
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